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Board of Commissioners 
Clackamas County 
 
Members of the Board: 

 
Approval of an Intergovernmental Agreement with  

Gladstone School District for Kindergarten Partnership and Innovation Services 
 

Purpose/Outcomes 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Funds high quality, innovative preschool programming in Gladstone 

preschool and kindergarten settings to promote readiness for kindergarten 

and school success including Story Workshops inquiry curriculum to 

preschool and kindergarten students, and shared Professional Development 

Activities to increase knowledge of inquiry approaches to learning for 

educators. 

Dollar Amount and 
Fiscal Impact 

$60,480    
No fiscal impact to the County and no County General Funds Involved  

Funding Source Oregon Department of Education – Early Learning Division 
Duration October 1, 2017 – September 30, 2019 
Previous Board Action N/A 

Strategic Plan 
Alignment 

 Individuals and families in need are healthy and safe 

 Ensure safe, healthy and secure communities 
Contact Person Rodney A. Cook 503-650-5677 
Contract No. CYF 8594 

 

BACKGROUND:  
Children, Youth & Families Division of the Health, Housing and Human Services Department requests 
approval of an Intergovernmental Agreement with Gladstone School District to provide high quality, 
innovative preschool programming to preschool and kindergarten students. Approximately 40 children and 
40 parents with children ages 2-4 years, as well as 20 community child care providers and 3 kindergarten 
teachers will be served. 
 
There are no county general funds involved in this Agreement and it has been reviewed and approved by 
County Counsel on December 28, 2017.  It becomes effective upon signature by all parties for services 
starting October 1, 2017 and terminates September 30, 2019.  It has a maximum value of $60,480. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends Board approval of this Agreement and authorization for Richard Swift, H3S Director to 
sign on behalf of Clackamas County. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
Richard Swift, Director 
Health, Housing & Human Services 




















